
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN

      25th August 2019 
Weekly Collections: 

£1380.10 
Cathedral 

Fund:£460.00 
Recent Expenditure: 

Church Water Bill 
£74.29 

Thank you for 
supporting our 

parish 
 

WEEKLY MASS 

SCHEDULE 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

 (Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday:7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

CONFESSIONS 

Thursday before Mass 

 Saturday before Mass  

 

Liturgy of the Word with Holy Communion –Monday 26th 
August.  
Eucharistic Ministers & Readers: New Rotas are now 
available in the Sacristy and on the parish website. 
Exam Results: Congratulations to everyone who received their 
exam results recently and best wishes for your future plans. 
“What we know matters but who we are matters more.”  
Free Computer Course: City & Guilds in Essential Skills & IT 
Level 1 & 2. (not suitable for beginner) 
Starts 25th Sept 9.30am-12.45pm in CRANAGH HALL 
Whitehall Rd Aghagallon. If interested contact Jim Cunningham 
(SRC) on 028 38 397868 / 07711 981732 for Enrolment on 18th 
Sept in Cranagh Hall 12.00-1.00pm. 
CBP Pilates - New Physiotherapy led Pilates classes starting the 
11th September  in the Cranagh Hall!! 6-7, 7-8 & 8-9. All 
welcome - beginners & intermediate levels. £45 for 6 weeks.  
5th & 6th Dromore Scout Group: Registration Night - 
3rd September 2019, 7pm – 8.30pm 
Kiln Lane, Lurgan, Open to Boys & Girls Aged 6 and up 
For further enquires please contact Jane 07743262322 
Parish Family Fun Day: Sunday 15th September 2019 after 
11am Mass. Our Parish Pastoral Council have organised a free 
Fun Day for all ages, and everyone is welcome. This is a great 
opportunity to get together as a Parish and Community. It gives 
us a chance to welcome new parishioners into our strong, 
vibrant parish family, and to thank all our parishioners for their 
continued support throughout the year. See you there! 
March For Their Lives: Please join us for this crucial march at 
Custom House Square, Belfast, on September 7th at 2.00pm, to 
show our politicians that abortion is not in our name! Mass will 
be celebrated at St Patrick's Chapel, Donegal Street, at 1pm. 
Coaches will be leaving from all over Ireland. For more info 

please contact Precious Life on 028 9027 8484 or email 
info@preciouslife.com 
 
 
 
 

  

  

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We Welcome Ellie May and Michael James into our Parish Family, both recently Baptised.     
Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the 
child’s long birth certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during 
which families attend a pre-baptism meeting and the 11am Sunday Family Mass. If parents are unable 
to attend the pre-baptism preparation, the baptism will be rebooked to a time when they can.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their 
wedding to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-
marriage course.  A Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

 
RECENTLY DECEASED  

Winifred Tallon                      Months Mind Sunday 1st September at 11am 

Johnny Park                            Fenton Lyons 

Elizabeth Teresa (Eilish) O’Brien 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME 

Rose McPhillips                      Anniversary Mass Sunday 25th August at 11am 

Jim Scullion                            Anniversary Mass Thursday 29th August at 7.00pm 

Eileen Bently                          Anniversary Mass Friday 30th August at 10.00am 

Noeline Havlin                       Anniversary Mass Saturday 31st August at 7.00pm  

Gerard Mulholland                 Colm McCartan                  Patrick Rogers(20)                

Ida McVeigh                          Pat Loughan(2)                   Cecilia Lavery 

Frank Cushley                        Joe McCavigan(22)             Joseph  McKavanagh 

William Russell(37)                Paddy McAlinden                

 
Altar Servers: During the holiday period and to comply with Diocesan Safeguarding regulations 
can we please ask parents to accompany their son/daughter into their sacristy when they are 
serving and stay with them until two vetted adults are present. Parents should return to the sacristy 
directly after Mass to collect their child/ren.  
(New) Altar Servers: Welcome/Training day 28th September 2019  
St. Patrick’s Guide Unit: The Guide Unit will be starting back in September. Thursday 5th is 
registration of existing girls and new girls. Thursday 12th is the first night back for all girls. We 

look forward to welcoming you to our Guiding family. 
GIFT 4 Fundraising: One of our parishioners, Mark Dunlop, will be competing in a 24  
hour mountain bike race commencing midday on 24th August and ending on midday 25th  
August in Castlewellan. Mark is fundraising for GIFT 4 and there will be a church door  
collection after each Mass on that weekend. All support and prayers offered will be 
greatly appreciated. 
Faith, Hope and Love: I pray for the maturity that is proper  
to me. I put aside anything that is not worthy of me  
and look at my life with love.(Scared Space) 
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